
MOUNT LITERA ZEE SCHOOL BIHTA  

Parental Circular 

 
 

Circular No. 15                                                                    Date:22/07/2022  
Dear Parents,  

Greetings! 

 

 It is to inform you all that the classes of grade I to IV will be suspended tomorrow i.e. the 23rd of July, 2022 

as there's no such paper scheduled on the date. The classes will resume from Monday i.e. the 25th of July, 2022.  

 

Regards, 

Principal 

MLZS, BIHTA 
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Circular No. 15                                                                    Date:22/07/2022  
Dear Parents,  

Greetings! 

 

It is to inform you all that the classes of the students of grade IX who have opted for  Hindi,  will be suspended 

tomorrow i.e. the 23rd of July, 2022. The students who have opted for Sanskrit will have to report to the school 

as usual. The classes will resume from Monday i.e. the 25th of July, 2022. 

 

Regards, 

Principal 

MLZS, BIHTA 
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